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Evangelical Lutheran €hurch Social Service - #ong Kong

1* June, 2000

Dear Sir,

Re: Letter of Appreciation for Hong Dau Construction Co. Ltd.

This is to certify that Hong Dau Construction Co. Ltd. has been appointed the
contractor for the renovation work of our Siu Hong Youth Service Centre in Tuen Mun.
The work started from January to March 2000. During the process, we found that staffs
of Hong Dau were cooperative and helpful. They would try their best to solve problems
that aroused. Moreover, their work was also quite good.

Yours sincerely,

] Z\am,cg

ior Servicg Coordinatpr

% TiRAs ZARAF

Service Coordination Office ke Bk i
V/E., 50A Waterloo Road, Kowloon, H.K. BRI EE S0A FEM 21
Tel: 27108313 Fax: 2770 1093 a1 2710 8313 ML 12770 1093




